Novembar 18th, 1836

Dear Dr 8)Bgren,

Thanks for your letter. 11 am a little sorry
that you do not think it worth 'l‘hill; at least at preasnt,
to put forward such evidence as the 8ib methed can give
on the gquesticn of posslble aex linkage, 'ut you know mush
more about it than I do, sc I must acknowledge that you
may well be right.

With respect to the sex ratic of defectives,
I am Influenced at present by the fact that the greater
variability of males shows itself at both sxtremas of the
soale, and that other recesslve phienc~types, such as syes
without brown pigment, and the incapasity to taste
phenylthicoarbamide, have alsoc been found to show an
exoess of males. (enerally, the rarer the peculiarity
the more striking is the ﬁ&unl, and I held strongly
that e fact of cbeervation i1s not in any way weakensd
by the sircumetance that W ocannct explain i%.

- That I should llke to ses & fuller discusaion

of the evidenge on this point does not, I should like bo

add, in any way detrsot from the pledsure 1 fasl ab

Flving readers of the Amnals your very fine paper.
Yours #incerely,



